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2015 NORTH FLORIDA AREA AL-ANON CONVENTION  
 

Convention Co-Chairs Report 
Fall Assembly October 2015 
Report Date: 10/2/15 
Submitted by: Sue P. & Pat A. 
 

 
 
Highlights: 

• Final total of attendees was 820! 
 

• Our survey is now on the Area website at www.AFGArea9.org.  Please visit it to 
give us your feedback that will help future Conventions. 
 

• All unclaimed lost & found items were turned over to the TradeWinds hotel.  They 
will hold the items only for 90 days after our Convention. 

 

• The turnover meeting to 2016 will be on Saturday, October 24th.  We have also 
invited previous Convention Co-Chairs to that event so they can share their 
experience, strength, & hope. 

 
• Today we return to North Florida Area the seed money in the amount of $3,000. 

After we receive a refund from the hotel, reconcile all pending expense 
reimbursements, & host a turn-over meeting with District 3 we estimate we will 
present North Florida with a check in an amount over $10,000.  Eva, our 
Convention Treasurer, will put together a financial closing report once this is 
complete.  We will close our books by mid-December, if not sooner. 
 
 
 

With gratitude in service taking care of business – the Al-Anon way, 
 

Sue P. – Co-Chair    Pat A. – Co-Chair  

Convention2015@AFGArea9.org                 Literature@AFGArea9.org 


